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1. Tell us a little about the team. How did you all get in-
volved in kids Q?
The team name started Hokie Pokie Q Jr, but we are now naming it
Hokie Pokie Q NextGen.  Next generation family Hokie Pokie Q.  The
team consists of sister (Rachel, 12) and brother (Brandon, 8) and
sometimes our big brother (Drew, 14).  Our chief cook is the oldest
who is there.  We wanted to learn to cook because it looked fun.

2. What do you like most about competitions?  
Competing and cooking. Also, we like  hanging out with family and
camping.

3. What are some of the challenges of competitions? 
Not making mistakes, sometimes we dont know cooking is ready.

4. Why do you love barbeque? 
The taste is good, it is fun, we make friends, and we get to go differ-
ent places. 

5. If there is one piece of advice you can give to a team first
starting out, what is it?
Just cook and have fun and don't get disappointed about not win-
ning.

NEBS would like to announce our Board of Directors for the 2019 year. 
First and foremost, we want to thank
Kim Stanfield for all of her hard work
and tremendous efforts as President
over the past few years and look for-
ward to her helping us with the tran-
sition to Teresa Milano. The Board
will definitely miss Antonio (Tony)
Olive, Eoin Lynch and Scott Abrutyn.
Their contributions were appreciated
and all of their helped with our us
success. We would like to welcome
new Board members Craig Kimberly,
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Mike Leger and Anthony Mardenly. 

Our New Year's resolution for 2019 is
to continue to offer classes and host
more events. In fact, we started 2019
off by holding our second NEBS
Judges Certification Class on January
19th. We had a wonderful turnout
and thanks to Andy King of The
Bastey Boys Barbecue Brigade for
teaching such a great class!


